
We were fortunate to have Joel Feldman come and speak to our 
students in Feb. 2022.
Although his story is tragic, his message was delivered in a way 
that left the students feeling empowered rather than sad.  His 
presentation was engaging, fast paced and student centered.  He 
interacted with the audience, encouraged participation and 
delivered important information in a way that hit home to the 
students. He didn't just spew facts and numbers, but rather 
relayed details with videos and questions to the audience.
Joel was sensitive to the student’s feelings, prefacing video content
in a way that allowed students to feel comfortable with what they 
were watching.
It was a highly successful assembly, and the students are still 
wearing the bracelets he handed out. I would highly recommend 
Joel Feldman to any population that is driving or may drive!
Thank you.
Eileen Day
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